Eurojust: coordination meeting on
Berlin Christmas market terrorist
attack

JOn 27 March 2017, Eurojust held a coordination meeting on the case known as
the Berlin Christmas market terrorist attack of 19 December 2016, upon the
invitation of the National Members of Germany and Italy, and with the
participation of investigating authorities from various Member States and
third States. The participants discussed their respective national
investigations and agreed to continue their mutual cooperation.

For interviews and further information, please contact:

EUROJUST

Corporate Communications Office

E-mail: media@eurojust.europa.eu

For all Eurojust press releases, please see www.eurojust.europa.eu (Press
centre)

Note: Due to maintenance in preparation for the move to the new Eurojust
premises, the Eurojust website and e-mail system will not be available on 1
and 2 April 2017. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Thank you.
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